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With the rising numbers of threatened and endangered species in nsw and our whole country, it is 

absolutely crucial that we take real and urgent measures to halt destruction of habitats and begin 
rehabilitation. Putting a moratorium on all zombie DA’s until adequate environmental assessments 
came be done, adhering to current (or even more stringent) standards is the only intelligent thing 

to do. 

Expecting a developer to self refer, when they clearly don’t care about the MNES present on the site, 
and in fact have lied in their reports about their very existence, is not adequate legislation. This 
needs amending. 


